
Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement (SPDS) – 

mi-boat Marine Insurance (mi-boat)

About this SPDS 

This Supplementary Product Disclosure Statement (SPDS) supplements and amends the following 

Combined Product Disclosure Statement and Policy Wording (PDS): 

• Mi-boat Marine Insurance PDS – prepared on the 1 October 2021

This SPDS must be read together with the above mentioned PDS. The preparation date of this SPDS 

is 23 November 2021. 

This SPDS shall apply to all new and existing policies, effective 1 January 2022 unless otherwise 

specified. You should keep these documents in a safe place. Please contact Yamaha Motor Insurance 

Australia if You require a copy of any previous PDS issued by Us to You. 

The purpose of this SPDS is to notify You of the following changes: 

1. About the Insurer

From 1 January 2022, the Insurer is a signatory to the General Insurance Code of Practice (the 
Code).  The Code was developed by the Insurance Council of Australia to further raise standards of 
practice and service across the insurance industry.  The Code Governance Committee (CGC) is an 
independent body that monitors and enforces insurers’ compliance with the Code.  For more 
information on the Code of Practice and Code Governance Committee (CSG) visit 
insurancecode.org.au

All other information including the terms, conditions, exclusions and limitations as set out in Your PDS 

(including Our obligations under the relevant insurance contract with You) are unaffected by the 

changes. 
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